Police Costing Committee Meeting June 21, 2021 at 3:00 p.m.

Held via Teams

Present: Councillor M. Price, Councillor M. MacKinnon, Councillor N. Bush, CAO R.

Nesbitt and Acting Clerk A. Euler

Absent: Treasurer S. Lansdell-Roll

1. MNP Report with New DPS Information

Regarding the information presented by Chief Palson at the June 14 Committee of the Whole Meeting, the question was asked if the City should be asking MNP to update their Report. Mr. Nesbitt advised MNP would be re-running the numbers based on the information provided by Chief Palson on June 14 and would be supplying them to him. He noted he is expecting those numbers later this week and that they would be published on the City's website as an update to the MNP Report.

2. Public Meeting on June 24

Mr. Nesbitt advised MNP would not be attending the June 24 Public Meeting.

3. Schedule Going Forward

Mr. Nesbitt advised that following the Public Consultation period (the survey closes July 5) he will present the survey results to Council and that Mr. Lansdell-Roll would be presenting a Staff Report on the financials surrounding a possible amalgamation. Following those reports, he advised it would be up to Council to determine when to vote on the OPP's proposal.

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.